
Term 1 Week 8 2017 

Tired of Tantrumsé 

Students can show tantrums in a variety of ways. They can look like hiding under a table, running 

away from the room, refusing to speak or the typical screaming and crying. Tantrums are ok. They 

are moments when the child cannot control their emotions and they do what comes naturally. It is ok 

for children to be upset or angry, but it is our job to help children to control their emotions and to self 

sooth. A tantrum is also a cry for help. The child is saying, ñIôm not in control of my emotions and I  

need your helpò.  

There has been lots of research around giving a child ñTime INò instead of ñTime OUTò. When I have 

tantrums - unfortunately they happen quite frequently - I generally need someone to talk to or comfort 

me. I need someone to talk through my problems and help me for next time. When you send a child 

to their room and shut the door you are saying - òyour behavior is terrible, so fix ité by yourselfò. 

Unfortunately, because they are children, they don't have that ability yet and it is one of the hardest 

things to change as a parent. Especially if you are hardwired to send your child to their room for being 

naughty. Controlling your emotions is a hard thing to learn. There are several adults that I know that 

have this problem and if you don't teach them how to control their emotions then who will? 

Parent Teacher Interviews 

Week 9 is an opportunity to touch base with your childôs teacher to see how their start of year has 

begun. After 8 weeks of school the teachers have a good understanding of how your child learns and 

interviews are a great opportunity to share your childôs progress. We report to parents 4 times a year. 

In Term 1 and 3 we hold parent interviews and in Term 2 and 4 we send home reports. Children who 

have parents who are actively involved in their childôs learning are more likely to succeed at school. 

If you are unable to access an interview time online then please contact the front office to organise a 

time. 

A Noble Profession 

Lets take a moment to think about the profession of teaching. At the beginning of a school year a 

teacher is in charge of between 24 and 30 young people. They are held responsible for their safety, 

their education and sometimes their life skills. They must do this in 26 hours per week for 40 weeks of 

the year. If they fail in any one of these areas there is a stronger possibility that this young person will 

not become employed and/or make poor life choices. There is a strong correlation between poor 

academic achievement and prison time. And a teachersô professional judgment is constantly under 

scrutiny because we have all attended school and have a belief in what should happen in a 

classroom. I am proud that I am a teacher because I have the ability to shape lives for the better. I am 

even more proud because I know that what we are creating at SNPS is a community of learners. We 

have an amazing staff and I thank you for your ongoing support.  

A note from the Principal - Adam Wilson 
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New furniture in Mr Vôs class. Brandon meeting a Crows  

player and our new sign above our school entrance. 
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{ǘǳŘŜƴǘ tŜǊǎƻƴŀƭ 5ŀǘŀ ŦƻǊƳǎΥ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ǊŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ǘƻ ƪŜŜǇ ǎŜƴŘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜǎŜ ƛƴΦ  
²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ǉǳƛǘŜ ŀ ƭŀǊƎŜ ƴǳƳōŜǊ ǎǝƭƭ ƻǳǘǎǘŀƴŘƛƴƎΦ /ƘŜŎƪ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ȅƻǳǊ ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƴ ǊŜǘǳǊƴ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŦǊƻƴǘ ƻŶŎŜΦ 

/ƻǳƴǎŜƭƭƻǊΩǎ /ƻǊƴŜǊ ǿƛǘƘ aǊ aƻǊǊƛǎ 
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[ŀǎǘ CǊƛŘŀȅ ǎǘŀũ ŀƴŘ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿŜǊŜ ƛƴǾƻƭǾŜŘ ƛƴ ǘŀƪƛƴƎ ŀ ǎǘŀƴŘ ŀƎŀƛƴǎǘ 
ōǳƭƭȅƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǾƛƻƭŜƴŎŜΦ  !ƭƭ ŎƭŀǎǎŜǎ  ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǘŜŘ ƛƴ  ŀ ƴǳƳōŜǊ ƻŦ     
ŘƛũŜǊŜƴǘ ŀŎǝǾƛǝŜǎ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ŜŘǳŎŀǘŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǊŀƛǎŜ ŀǿŀǊŜƴŜǎǎΦ  

 
 

Wednesday Lunch Specials: 

 

Week 8: Macaroni Cheese 

Week 9: Baguettes 

Week 10: Tuna Mornay 

Week 11: Quiche 

 

All specials $3:00 each 

 

 

 

School Interviews: Have you made your online booking yet? If 
not, or if you are having trouble, please call into the office and see 
Wendy; she will be only too happy to help you out. Double booking 
times for NEP students will need to be made via Wendy as well. 
Quiz Night:  HAVE YOU BOUGHT YOUR TICKETS? They are 
available from the office $10 each - table of 8 
Parking:   As we have had several near misses, please be aware 
that the staff car park is out of bounds. We request that students/
parents/caregivers do not use it as a thoroughfare, nor to park in 
or used to complete a U Turn.   
School Fees -  Fees are to be finalised by the end of Term 1 un-
less regular payment plan in place.   

tŀǊŜƴǘ ±ƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ ǎǝƭƭ ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜŘ ŦƻǊ 
ǎƻƳŜ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ Wt ŎƭŀǎǎŜǎΦ LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƴȅ 
ŦǊŜŜ ǝƳŜΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ƭŜǘ ǘƘŜ ŦǊƻƴǘ ƻŶŎŜ 
ƪƴƻǿΦ 

Bacon, Eggs, Toast & Juice: 

8.15-8.45 

Thursday 23rd March 

JP Unit verandah 

8:15 to 8:45am 

/ƻƴƎǊŀǘǳƭŀǝƻƴǎ ǘƻ ½ƻŜ        
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9ƭƭŀ ŀƭǎƻ ǎǿŀƳ ǿŜƭƭΣ ƪƴƻŎƪƛƴƎ с ǎŜŎƻƴŘǎ ƻũ ƘŜǊ 
рлƳ .ǊŜŀǎǘǎǘǊƻƪŜΦ  
CŀƴǘŀǎǝŎ 9ũƻǊǘ ōȅ ōƻǘƘ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΦ ²Ŝƭƭ 5ƻƴŜ ½ƻŜ 
ŀƴŘ 9ƭƭŀΗ 


